
6th District PA MCL, Vice Commandant

In January I attended the winter meeting at Indian Town Gap
There was a good turn out, but could have been better.

A quick check of the detachments should have all the 
officers sworn in and have a good handle on the 25-26 
elections. 

P.W. Malane and the Young Marines operated the coat 
check for the Great American Out door Show. There 
wee a few warm days but everything worked out well.

I will be attending the ITG conference in March.

Submitted by
Rick Slvia < Jr Vice 


